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12th October  2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I would like to inform you that the Travelling Book Company will be at our school from 

3.15pm on Wednesday 1st November until 3:50pm on Friday 3rd November.  The books will 

be on display in the Hall which will open from 3.15pm–3:50 each day.  Junior School children 

will be able to purchase books independently at this time if they so wish (Infants are expected 

to come with an adult). 
 

Each class will visit the book fair with their teacher during the week to see what titles are on 

offer.  Please do not send any money for this time as books can only be purchased after 

school.  
 

The book fair will provide an opportunity for you and your child to select books from a wide 

range on display. There will be a good selection of quality titles to choose from and all age 

groups will be catered for.  Please come and visit the book fair to see the complete range.   

 

The book fair generates income for the school and helps provide new books for both school 
and class libraries; 50% of the total amount sold will be given back to the school in books, so 

please support the fair as generously as you can. 
 

Attached is a copy of the book fair leaflet showing a sample of the books on offer.  Please 

note: books cannot be pre-booked or reserved at the book fair this year – all books 

will need to be paid for on the day, preferably using a credit or debit card by 

scanning the QR code which will be displayed at the fair or by cash. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs Emerson  

Please remember the Travelling 

Book Company will be visiting from 

Wednesday 1st November to 

Friday 3rd November 


